
 

 

 

 

 

Notification 

City of Hudsonville 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
The April 21 Zoning Board of Appeals meeting has been cancelled 

due to Covid-19.  This pandemic has resulted in the inability to meet 

in person and have the opportunity for appropriate input from the 

public.  All of the items on this agenda are postponed until the next 

regularly scheduled Zoning Board of Appeals meeting on 

May 19 at 7 p.m.. 
 


